
Big Horn County Montana Project Updates 

Current Construction Activities:                          August 30, 2024 
This week, the contractor carried out minor bridge work, asphalt milling, and fine grading on 
Warman Loop Road. Additionally, an extra 700 feet of asphalt milling and paving preparation was 
completed between the west intersection of Warman Loop Road/Highway 313 and the canal bridge 
to address specific problem areas and improve road quality.  

Upcoming Construction Activities: 
Work on Warman Loop Road will be paused from Friday, August 30, 2024, through Monday, 
September 2, 2024. Asphalt prime coat application and paving are scheduled to begin on Thursday, 
September 5, 2024, and will continue through Saturday, September 7, 2024. Following this, fine 
grading and paving preparation will proceed until the roadway surface is fully completed, with this 
phase anticipated to conclude the following week. Additionally, culvert cleaning, roadway and 
driveway approach grading, as well as final signing and striping will occur in the coming weeks, 
following the completion of the asphalt paving. 

Warman Loop Road 

Western Federal Lands Highway Division 

Project Information 
 

Project Number: 
MT BIGHORN 46(1) 
 

FHWA Contact: 
Matt Poppe 
Project Engineer 
mathew.poppe@dot.gov 
406-836-0019 
1220 38th St N 
Great Falls, MT 59405 
 

Project Partner: 
Big Horn County, Montana 
 

Contractor:  
Riverside Contracting, Inc. 
5571 Alloy South 
Missoula, MT 59808 
 

Notice to Proceed:  
04/1/2024 
 

Fixed Completion Date: 
9/30/2024 
 

Project Description: 
This project will rehabilitate the 
Warman Loop Road, including 
minor drainage improvements, 
installation of a box culvert at 
Warman Creek, subgrade 
stabilization and new asphalt 
surfacing of the roadway. 

 

Project Staff: 
Matt Poppe 
Sean Yeates 
April Graham Work Schedule: 

Monday- Friday, 6:00 am - 6:00 pm 
Delays:  As the paving operation commences later next week, 
alternating, flagger-controlled, single lane closures can be expected between 
6 am and 6 pm, Monday through Saturday. 
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The contractor has undertaken an additional 700 feet of asphalt milling and paving preparation 
work as part of the project. With the addition of the remaining section of roadway, the entire 
length of the Warman Loop Road will be fully reconstructed. 

Project Website:  https://highways.dot.gov/federal-lands/projects/mt/bighorn-46-1 

https://highways.dot.gov/federal-lands/projects/mt/bighorn-46-1

